1. Home

Central Station Newsletter - September 19, 2018

By Central Station September 19, 2018 | 2:26 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

In the past few months I have been responding to a growing number of email complaints regarding issues related to an increase of homeless persons migrating into the Central District. The complaints range from persons sleeping on sidewalks to persons displaying strange, erratic and sometimes criminal behavior.

Many of the complaints include comments expressing frustration and anger that the police are not responsive and fail to take any action. Even worse, people share that they don't feel safe in their own neighborhoods. I have dedicated a number of resources, Homeless Outreach, Foot beat, Housing, Plainclothes and school resource officers, in addition to my daily patrol officers to address the crime and quality of life concerns in North Beach and throughout the Central District.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Addresses Safety for Pride Weekend 24-068

June 27, 2024 | 6:44 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Armed Robbery Suspects 24-067

June 25, 2024 | 9:10 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Ingleside District 24-065

June 20, 2024 | 5:34 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Makes 57 Arrests in Tenderloin Fugitive Recovery Enforcement Operation 24-064

June 17, 2024 | 4:26 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release